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On Aug 3, 2017, at 10:57 AM, David Meyer <proiects@wrtrust.com=> wrote:

Hi Jo-Anne and Jason,

I wanted to quickly touch base regarding the Great Lakes Waterfront Trail expansion. We’ve received
comments back from the Cycling Advisory committee with no comments to the proposed routing in South
Huron, which, after the mapping meeting, comes as no real surprise.

While I’'m aware that the present route doesn’t involve the use of any roads under the jurisdiction of South
Huron, 1 was wondering if you could advise what the best way to secure support for the expansion in the

Muncipality would be, even if it is just support in principal. I could both use and would deeply appreciate your
experience in this matter.

Thank you again for your input during the Mapping Meeting, Jason. It was a real help.
Thanks in advance for the input. I hope you are both enjoying your summer.
Best regards,

Dave

David Meyer

Project Coordinator
projects@wrtrust.com
waww. waterfronttrail.org

(416} 943-8080

Hello,

I also should have mentioned that while this hasn’t been confirmed in County Counci% yet, we are aware thata

recommendation is going to them that they serve as the one-window for the partnership program, which would
have them carry the fee on the part of the Townships and Municipalities that are part of the route. We hope that
they will confirm this soon.

Thanks!

Dave

David Meyer
Project Coordinator
projects@wrirust.com

www.waterfrontirail.org
{416) 943-8080




